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Geography – UK
This half term we will learning about the British Isles and the countries that make up the United Kingdom. We will be looking at and labeling maps with capital cities and the seas that surround our island. We will also be learning about the cultural characteristics and identify the human and physical features of each country within the UK. We will learn about; the flags of each country and the Union Flag, the national animals and flowers and food characteristic of each country of the UK.                                                                            
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Science- Growing Plants 

The children will learn about what seeds need to grow, how to take care of plants, identify wild plants that grow around us including native trees. The children will each plant a seed and observe its development and measure its growth. 
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In Literacy this term we will be reading and answering questions about texts, they will be reading stories by the same author and reading and writing poetry.
In Maths We will be solving problems using all four number operations, we will use measures; mass, capacity, time and length and read different scales using standard units. We will continue to develop our calculation skills both written and mental. We will be interpreting data in graphs and charts. 
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In RE we will hear some of the stories Jesus told and think about why he told them. We will think about the meanings behind these stories and what we can learn from them in own lives. 
PE this half term will be Thursday and Friday. 
The Year 2 children will be doing ‘Puzzle books’ (SATs) this term but I always play them down so they are not stressed by them. If you could be equally ’chilled’ they should pass by painlessly! Just make sure that they sleep well, eat well and play well and are in school every day from the 14th to the 17th of May.
Many thanks

Mrs. Sutcliffe, Mrs Johnston and Mrs Critchlow
